
YOU CAN HELP  
PREVENT THE SPREAD 

of respiratory illness

If you are feeling unwell  
or have a fever, 

child care or school today.  
Please return when you are  

feeling better.

PLEASE DO NOT ATTEND

You are welcome to
WEAR A MASK   

to help protect yourself  
and others.

WASH YOUR HANDS 
when you arrive at child 

care or school.

Thank you for helping to protect  
our child care facilities and schools.




